
 
Dartmouth College, one of the eight Ivy League universities, is 

coming to the Sweetwater Union High School District on 

Saturday, October 21, 2017 at 11:00 am at Eastlake High School.    

Meet with the Travel Officer, Vanessa Pius and ask her what it 

takes to apply to this prestigious university.   

RSVP to College and Career Readiness at (619) 600-3340  


